
 

 

 

GIRL SCOUTS OF THE JERSEY SHORE 

PARENTAL PERMISSION SLIP 

My daughter/dependent    

has permission to travel to attend and participate in the following troop/group or council-
sponsored activity* 
 
 Troop Meetings 

present – June 30, 2023, I understand that due to the nature of COVID-19, the meeting place may 
fluctuate due to space availability, virtual meeting options and adherence to CDC and New Jersey 
State guidelines.  

 Activity 

 

(Date and Location of Activity) 

Date of her last tetanus shot  She is allergic to: 

 

 

I have noted her physical limitations on the back of this form.  

During the activity, I may be reached at:  
Address:  

Home Phone #  

Cell Phone #  

If I cannot be reached in the event of an emergency, the following person is authorized to act on 
my behalf:  
Name  

Address  

Relation to participant  

Telephone Number  
  

Parent/Guardian Name  

Parent / Guardian Signature  

 

*COVID-19 is an extremely contagious virus that spreads easily through person-to-person 

contact. As with any social activity, participation in Girl Scouts could present the risk of 

contracting COVID-19. While Girl Scouts of the Jersey Shore takes every safety and preventative 

precaution, Girl Scouts of the Jersey Shore can in no way guarantee that COVID-19 infection will 

not occur through participation in council or troop programs. 
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